

John O. Norquist Mayor

Seth L. Foldy, MD Commissioner of Health

Health Department

Administration



Frank P. Zeidler Municipal Building, 841 North Broadway, 3rd Floor, Milwaukee, WI 53202-3653 phone (414) 286-3521 fax (414) 286-5990 web site: www.ci.mil.wi.us

October 2, 2001

Robert Harvey Committee Clerk Public Improvements Committee Common Council City Clerk City Hall, Room 205

RE: Resolution #000447 Substitute resolution canceling invoices for past-due rent and related occupancy charges owed to the City of Milwaukee by the Sight Center for occupancy at the Isaac Coggs Community Health Center and the Johnston Community Health Center.

Dear Mr. Harvey;

Per a discussion between Ald. Annette Scherbert and myself, I am requesting that this file be scheduled for the next Public Improvements Committee Meeting in order to properly place it on file.

This resolution made it to the January 3, 2001 meeting that apparently did not have quorum therefore was not placed on file as scheduled.

No further action has been taken on the part of the Milwaukee Health Department in regards to the Sight Center's status as a Municipal Health Services Program (MHSP) provider as a result of the concern that this file could be revisited in the near future.

Your attention to this matter is requested.

Sincerely.

Seth L. Foldy, M.D. Health Commissione

cc: Ald. Marvin Pratt

Ald. Annette Scherbert

Yvette Rowe Anita Paretti Nick Loth